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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – All Providers
DATE:
May 26, 2021
SUBJECT:
Prior Authorization Suspensions
I.
General Information
The Governor has declared that the Public Health Emergency in Arkansas will end 
May 31, 2021. As a result, the suspensions of the prior authorization requirements listed below will end as of that date.

Providers need to be prepared to begin submitting requests for these prior authorizations again for dates of service on and after June 1, 2021. DMS and its contracted agents will work diligently to accommodate these requests as quickly as possible.

1)
Prosthetics Provider Manual §§ 220.000 et seq. & 242.110, as it relates to insulin pumps and supplies, and oxygen. 

2)
Prosthetics Provider Manual §§ 220.000 et seq., & 242.150, as it relates to formula. 

3)
Prosthetics Provider Manual §§ 220.000 et seq., 212.209—210, & 242.153, as it relates to Low-Profile Skin Level Gastrostomy Tube (Low-Profile Button) and supplies. 

4)
Prosthetics Provider Manual §§ 220.000 et seq., & 242.170, as it relates to Apnea Monitors. 

5)
Prosthetics Provider Manual §§220.000 et seq., & 242.130, as it relates to incontinence supplies. 

6)
Hyperalimentation Provider Manual §§ 220.000 et seq., for all hyperalimentation services. 

7)
Physician/Independent Lab/CRNA/Radiation Therapy Center Provider Manual § 292.950, as it relates to viscosupplementation services.

The Department of Human Services has promulgated an emergency manual to assist providers with extensions of COVID-19 rule suspensions lasting through 12/31/2021, located at:  https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/?post_type=rules&p=21048
The Division of Medical Services is promulgating the Public Health Emergency rules pertaining to Medicaid to finalize the 12/31/2021 date for anything allowed to remain in effect until the end of the year. Those rules can be found at: https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/?post_type=rules&p=21542
All other Medicaid memorandums or communications allowing a suspension of rules end on the date indicated within the memorandum.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
1-800-457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 396-6428.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ Elizabeth Pitman


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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